NOTICE INVITING PROPOSALS
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Request for Proposals (RFP) are
invited by the City of Stockton, California for specifications for STRATEGIC
PLAN DEVELOPMENT FOR THE REUSE OF VAN BUSKIRK GOLF
COURSE (PUR 19-056) in strict accordance with the specifications. The City
is soliciting proposals from the most qualified and experienced consultant to
develop a strategic reuse plan for the recently closed Van Buskirk Golf Course
(‘Facility') located at 1740 Houston Ave in Stockton. Consultant shall develop
a strategic direction to guide the City in planning, partnerships, and potential
funding sources for this Facility. An optional job walk will be held February 5,
2020, at 12:00 pm. Finalists should be available the week of March 16, 2020
for on-site interviews with the RFP Panel. Proposal forms and specifications
are available on the City's website at www.stocktonca.gov/adminbid and must
be delivered to the Office of the City Clerk, City Hall, 425 N El Dorado St,
Stockton, up to but not later than Thursday, March 12, 2020 at 2:00 pm. The
City reserves the right to reject any and/or all proposals received. Information
on Technical Data Information or Process/Clarification Stephen Jiang,
Community Services, Susan Garcia, Procurement Division, Jodi Almassy,
Public Works, e-mail: Susan.Garcia@stocktonca.gov. DISCLAIMER: The City
does not assume any liability or responsibility for errors/omissions in any
document transmitted electronically.
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